MARITIME AUTHORITY
General Directorate of Merchant Marine

Panama, October 04, 2018
Letter No. 100-01-457-DGMM-SEG

Mister

Lee Jung-kun

General Manager

Convention & Legislation Service Team
Korean Register of Shipping

Dear Mr. Lee Jung-kun:

On behalf of the Panama Maritime Authority, please accept our warmest regards.

It is with great satisfaction that we receive your initiative to issue electronic statutory certificates
and other relevant documents to Panamanian flagged vessels on behalf of this Administration.

In this sense and after the conversations held during our recent meeting, we inform you that we
authorize Korean Register of Shipping to issue Class and Statutory certificates using your E-
Certificate system as per IMO Circular FAL.5/Circ.39/Rev.2, for Panamanian flagged vessels.

With the above, we are certain that Korean Register of Shipping will continue to provide an
even more effective statutory certification system by lightening the administrative burden
placed on the stakeholders with the handling of paper certificates.

We remain at your disposal, should you need any further support from our side on this new

project.

Sincerely,

%

Marga
Gertéral Director a.i.
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